P.O. Box 818
LARAMIE, WYOMING 82070

307 745-7396

KLmE

/490

December 7, 1968

Bill Nittler
Box 112
Englewoed, Colorado

Hi again, Bill!

Thanks so much foryour reception report on KLME. I was working
here tonight, and while looking for a pen in the program director's
desk, found your reception report, with a note, "GIVE TO BOB" on
it. Seems that they must have forgotten to give it to me., So,

if you will forgive us for the delay in this,

THIS LETTER IS TO CONFIRM YOUR RECEPTION OF RADIO STATION KLME,

1490 KHz, ON NOVEMBER 7, 1968.

b am still chief engineer of KOWB here in Laramie, but have

been "moonlighting" out here, since KLME does not have an engineer any
more. So, if you guys would like a DX program run on KLME, or
possibly another one on KOWB, just let me know, and I'll be glad

to arrange it if you will give advance notice to the other clubs.

In the future, you might have a note put in your newsletter to
direct all reception reports for Lararie stations directly to my
personal address:

Bob Rule

Box 1054

Laramie, Wyoming, 82070
That way, you won't have te worry about them getting lost like
this one did.,

S0, hope to hear from you guys sometime., Since KOWB doesn't know
I"m working out here too, please don't ever send anything to KOWB
which will spill the beans. Seems that all mail addressed to me
as slmply Chief Engineer at KOWB gets "accidentally" opened.

73%s
Robert R. Rule, WA7EGK
consulting engineer, KLME
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